Portland Fire Department
Fire Prevention Bureau
380 Congress St
Portiand, ME 04101

January 13, 2016
Dear Ms. Perez,

This letter is to confirm that at the time of inspection on January 13, 2016, the property on 19 Williams
St. met the minimum life safety requirements.

Sincerely,

A Fid gt

Assistant Chief Keith Gautreau




